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Comments: As a longtime resident of Teller County, I am strongly opposed to shooting on Rampart Range Road.

Two times this last summer, I have felt very unsafe as people were shooting as I was riding my bike.  Once, I

actually heard bullets overhead.  Another time I witnessed people shooting with not backstop.  Their bullets were

going far away, not knowing what or who was in the following hillsides about 3/4 of a mile away.  One time, I

witnessed a group of younger men, drinking and trying to shoot down trees. Another time, I witnessed two men

shotting glass light bulbs and a TV set (with not backstop). The following week, their trash and broken glass were

still at that site, causing environmental damage and wildlife danger.

 

I will not let my wife or teenage children ride their bikes in this area because I feel it is very unsafe.  I implore you

to seriously address this problem.

 

Respectfully,

Eric Cefus

 


